
Dunhill & Fenor Parish Notes, 2nd October 2016                                                                
 

 

 Priests Collection The Annual Priests Autumn Collection is taken place this weekend. Your generous support would be 

appreciated. This is the second of three collections held during the year. The Easter, Autumn and Christmas collections 

are sent to a common fund for the support of the priests of the Diocese. Once again thank you for your support. 

 Friday is the First Friday of October but due to formation commitments Brendan will be visiting the sick and house-

bound with the Blessed Sacrament on Thursday instead of Friday this week.  If you, or anyone you know, would like to 

receive Holy Communion please let us know at the parish office (396892) as soon as possible. 

  Please join with the Sisters of Apostles of the Sacred Heart of Jesus on Reflections on the Sunday Gospels to deepen 

your knowledge of the Word of God in the weekly Liturgy. ‘There is one particular way of listening to what the Lord 

wishes to tell us in His Word and of letting ourselves be transformed by the Spirit. It is what we call ‘lectio divina’  Pope 

Francis at St. John’s Pastoral Centre, John’s Hill, Waterford. Every Wednesday night at 7.30 p.m. Donation is €5.00  

including light refreshments. All are welcome. 

 An Evening of Taizé with the Island of Ireland Peace Choir will take place in Mount Sion, Centre, Waterford on Friday  

7th  October at 8.00 p.m. All are welcome. 

 Next Fenor Bingo Friday 7th October at 8.00 p.m in Fenor School Hall. Great night to be had with fun and great prizes. 

A night not to be missed. Any money raised will go back into the community so come along and support this fun filled 

night. All are welcome. 

 …thought for the week If you wouldn’t write it and sign it, don’t say it. 

 Press Release: In 1816, the Ursuline Sisters came to Waterford and established family ministry and schools at St. Ange-

la’s and St. Ursula’s. This year, we celebrate the unique contribution the Sisters have made to countless young women 

and their families, through education in the Ursuline tradition, from Waterford and beyond. You, who were so cherished 

in our schools, are invited to be part of our Bicentenary celebration. Our celebrations will culminate in a concelebrated 

Mass for the combined schools, invited guests and members of the wider community on the 7thOctober. This will be fol-

lowed by lunch for 500 guests at 2.00 p.m. in St. Angela's. Come and celebrate with us! Enjoy an amble through exhibi-

tions and displays, depicting the rich history of the two schools. Be there for the launch of our new book, charting the 

journey of the Sisters and the role that the schools have played in Waterford. Come and share your memories and stories 

with former teachers, friends, colleagues and classmates. Mass will be held in the Church of the Sacred Heart, The Folly, 

on October 7th at 12.30 p.m. Afterwards, entry to lunch is by Luncheon Pass only, obtainable in the School offices or the 

Convent. Please register your interest by emailing office@ursw.ie or 051 876510. Admission is ticket only. 

 It’s good to laugh…..The Pope After getting all of Pope Francis’ luggage loaded into the limo, the driver was startled to 

hear the Pope say he would like to drive as he is never allowed to do so. Hesitantly the driver agrees and swaps places 

with his Holiness. The driver quickly regrets his decision as the pontiff accelerates to 105mph. The pope takes no notice 

of the driver’s pleading to slow down until he hears sirens behind them and decides to pullover. On arrival, the cop looks 

into the car, takes one look at the Pope, goes back to his motorcycle and gets on the radio. ‘Chief,’ he says to the dis-

patcher, I have stopped a limo going at great speed. ‘So bust him’ says the chief. ‘I don’t think we want to do that; he’s 

really important’ says the cop. ‘All the more reason.’ ‘No, I mean really important,’ says the cop. ‘What’d ya got there, 

the Mayor? ‘Bigger’ reports the cop. ‘Governor?’ asks the Chief. ‘Bigger’ says the cop. ‘Well,’ said the Chief ‘who is it? 

‘I think it’s God’ says the cop. ‘What makes you think it’s God?’ ‘He’s got the Pope driving for him!’ 

 Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €409.36 and Envelopes €567.00. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, October 2nd  

Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time  
  Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.      

Monday, October 3rd  – BI Columba, Abbot Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, October 4th  – St Francis of Assisi Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, October 5th   – St Faustina  

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, October 6th  – St Bruno Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, October 7th  – Our Lady of the Rosary 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday, October 8th   Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 

WEBSITE: 
www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086 6004384. 
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